Alan Ehrlich

 “rom: Alan Ehrlich
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2003 4:07 PM
To: 'Laurie Stephenson’
Cc: Sherry Sian
Subject: RE: Public Hearing Announcement

Mr. Stephenson,
Thanks you for your e-mail. It has been noted and will be added to the public registry.

At the time of the last change to the schedule, the Board made it clear that it was making
its final schedule change. 1 will, however, bring your request to the Board's attention
on September 17th and 18th, the next scheduled Board meeting. I will inform you after
that time if the Board decides to change dates. Unless you hear otherwise, please assume
that the dates are unchanged. *

Sincerely,

Alan Ehrlich

Senior Envircnmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Tel: (867} 766-7056

Fax: (867) 766-7074
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————— Original Message-----
"rom: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:stephmat@axion.net]

Sent: Monday, September 01, 2003 8:16 PM

To: Sherry Sian; Alan Ehrlich o '
Subject: FW: Public Hearing Announcement

————— Original Message--—---

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:stephmatfaxion.net]
Sent: Sunday, August 31, 2003 5:17 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Subject: FW: Public Hearing Announcement

————— Original ‘Message-----

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailtc:stephmatfaxion.net]
Sent: Sunday, August 31, 2003 1:12 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: RE: Public Hearing Announcement

Alan and SHerry,

With respects to the Public Meeting and my initial reguest that it changed
since I have been part of the lead "Developer" teams.

1y schedule for the weeks of Cctober:

Week ending Oct 3 - Free

Week ending Octl0 -"Pre-Thanksgiving week"™ - I anticipate being in Toronto
or in Vancouver with my son for most of the latter part of this week
(Wednesday at least)

1 ltFS



an

Week ending Oct 17 - "Post thanksgiving week" - I have arranged a cruise

vacation

Week ending Oct. 24 - have a 1 day annual meeting this week or the

following that I must altend. Rest of the time is okay earlier in the week

is better.

Week ending Oct. 31 - have & 1 day annual meeting this week or
previous that I must attend. Rest of the time is okay later in the week is

probably better.

I appreciate that anyone’s timing is bad but as I have been the most

involved and through COns. Goldwin the longest delayed in this process I do
not believe that I am asking too much to be accommodated in the planning of

the pubiic hearing. Especially since it was originally planned for the
Thanksgiving Long Weekend!

Please let me know as soon as possible what is the final decision on the
date of this public hearing.

Thank you

Laurence Stephenson

————— Original Message---—-—-

From: Sherry Sian [mailto:ssian@mveirb.nt.ca)

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2003 8:01 &AM

To: smontgomery@theedge.ca; BlaisERDFO-MPO.GC.CA; bobz@nsma.net; CPAWS
NWT; Eric Yaxley; Gavin_Morelgov.nt.ca; glen abernethy@hlthss.gov.nt.ca;
kris@nsma.net; stephmat@axion.net; marcinkoskil@inac.gc.ca; 4
mvaydik@ssimicro.com; mike.fournier@ec.gc.ca; fairmanf@inac.ge.ca;
gvantighem@city.yellowknife.nt.ca; mbraden@theedge.ca; csecapldirect.ca;
promislowm@inac.gc.ca; cowleypgeo@hotmail.com;
2lainlanguage@nwtliteracy.ca

Subject: Public Hearing Announcement

Details to follow.

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRR

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: {867} 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-maill: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca
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